
 

 

 

The Heights Primary School 

Year 3 Parent Planner: Summer 2 Week 2 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 
This term our theme is Superstructures. 
 

English This week we will be starting to pull together ideas for our own newspaper reports. 

We will be thinking of catchy headlines and identifying the 5Ws that we need to 

include in our newspaper reports. We will then go on to write our newspaper 

reports, thinking carefully about what we need to include to be successful 

journalists.    

Mathematics In maths this week, we will be looking at division. We will be dividing numbers 

within our times tables and numbers just beyond our times tables. At the end of the 

week, we will be solving division word problems before completing a multiplication 

and division assessment to demonstrate everything we’ve learnt over the last two 

weeks.  

Topic We are looking forward to visiting the Caversham and Reading bridges this week to 

think about our local history and how these bridges have impacted our community. 

In science, we will be completing assessments to demonstrate what we know about 

light. This term in PSHE, we will be completing our ‘Changing Me’ topic. We will be 

learning how babies grow, how our bodies change inside and outside and what 

different families look like.  

 

PE for Year 3 will continue to take place on Tuesday and Wednesday afternoons.  It is essential that PE kits 

continue to come in on a Monday and go home on a Friday. If your child comes home in their PE kit, please can you 

ensure it comes back in the next day (it doesn’t need to be washed, just bagged up).   

Violin and recorder sessions will continue on Wednesday mornings. Please can violins or recorders continue to be 

brought into school every week.  

As we start to enjoy some warmer weather, please ensure that your child has a named sunhat and water bottle in 
school. Also, sun cream needs to be applied before they come to school in the morning.  
 
If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to pop in and see us 

Best wishes,  

Ms Ford, Mrs Harrison, Mrs Sanigar and Mrs Wells 


